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January 24, 1979
L-79-20

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

RE: RII:KHB
50-250/78-31
50-251/78-31

Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) has reviewed the subject inspection
report and a response is attached.

As stated on the cover page to your inspection report, details of
activities involving safeguards and security measures are exempt from
disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(d). Therefore, we have
incorporated our response in a separate attachment and request that
it be withheld from disclosure in accordance with the aforementioned
regulation.

Very truly yours,

.)~ W
Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
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Attachments

cc: Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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